Arts Commission Proceedings
July 28, 2021

The Arts Commission met on July 28, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at the Tulip room at the Dutch
Oven Bakery. The following members were present: Stecker, Williamson, Hutchcroft,
Rasmussen, and Byrd via zoom. Absent: Davis and Jordan.

It was reported that the Arts Commission has thirty-nine (39) memberships and thirty
(30) artists and the current balance is $4,851.74.

Commission approved a $150.00 deposit to reserve a spot in the Park for the “2022 Arts
in the Park” event, currently reserved for Memorial weekend at McHose Park.

Commission discussed plans for the setup of August’s First Thursday Event. Vision
Bank donated $400.00 towards the August entertainment. It was agreed that the
Commission needs to define the criteria for being a sponsor of an event.

It was noted that the Chamber will be collecting twenty-five ($25.00) dollars from each
vendor for the next two (2) months of Farmers’s Markets.

A request to review funding requests at the August meeting was made. It was determined
that the Commission needs to define who can request funds.

Rassmussen suggested to do a one (1) day Art Gallery to support local artists in January
or February of 2022 that would allow artists to sell their work.

It was suggested to decorate electrical boxes.

The next meeting will be August 25, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

ATTEST:

Holly Stecker - Chairman David Byrd - Secretary



